Houston County’s Elections Administrator, Cynthia Lum, will be holding a public forum to
discuss moving voting precinct lines within County Commissioner Precincts 1 and 4. The
meetings will be held on Thursday, December 2"Y, and Tuesday, December 7™ in the Houston
County Senior Citizens Center starting at 6 pm each night.

Voters voting in the following precincts are encouraged to attend.
Precinct 5 (First United Methodist Church) — voters in Latexo |.S.D.;
Precinct 8 (Liberty Hill) — voters in Kennard and Crockett I.S.D.s;
Precinct 16 (San Pedro Baptist Church) ) — all voters;

Precinct 12 (Belott Community Church) — all voters; and

Precinct 4 (Houston County Senior Citizens Center) only voters along County Road 4540 and
those County Roads headed South along Highway 287 S starting at County Road 4520 would be
affected.



